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The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Committee on Hemispheric Security and, with reference to the Note No. OEA 166 and as indicated by the delegation of Argentina at the meeting of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, held on April 28, 2011, wishes to note that the draft resolution “Inter-American Defense Board” (CP/CSH-1309/11) is an alternative to the draft resolution entitled “Strengthening the Inter-American Defense Board” (CP/CSH-1297/11 rev. 3).
In this regard, the General Secretariat is being kindly requested to place both draft resolutions under the same item and not separately as stated on the order of business for Tuesday, May 3, 2011 (CP/CSH-1311/11 rev.1).
The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Committee on Hemispheric Security renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., May 2, 2011
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